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Dr. David Matthews 
Senior Inspector 
Environmental Licensing Programme 
Office of Environmental Sustainability      8th June 2021 
 
 
Licence review from ERAS ECO Limited in respect of the installation located at Foxhole, Youghal, Cork, 

P36 F903 

 

 
Dear Mr Matthews, 
 
 I refer to the Notification dated 8th March 2022 seeking evidence of planning permission to 
allow the acceptance and digestion of 65,000 tonnes/per year of organic waste, or in its place 
confirmation from An Bord Pleanála that additional planning permission is not required. 
 
Ormonde Organic’s has been advised that the relevant planning authority is Cork Council and has 
engaged a planning consultant to assist in this matter.  The Council’s determination of the need for 
additional planning permission will be submitted to the Agency on receipt of same. 
 
 

Yours Sincerely 
 

Unit 15 

Melbourne Business Park 

Model Farm Road 

Cork T12 WR89 
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